The last Tuesday club was held on March 10th 2020 which turned out to be Margaret Blackmore's last
involvement with the club as she tragically collapsed and died whilst walking home.

Margaret and | took over the running of the club in January 2005 with her as secretary and myself as treasurer
and the club membership has built up to 54 by the time of the last meeting.

I am willing to continue as treasurer as long as | can get someone to volunteer to replace Margaret as secretary.

| wish to thank the Parish Council for their donation of £250.00 which was going to help with the cost of our coach
outings in 2020. We usually hold three outings a year and also provide various speakers and entertainment
fortnightly in the village hall.

Veronica Howe
Bentley Tuesday Club.



